
Dear Franklin Families,

As we finish our third week of school, we need to remember a few important things:
Please send water in water bottles with your child. We have drinking fountains around the campus
but when the students are very thirsty, it is hard to wait in line for a drink.

Check your child’s backpack and folders for work and important papers.
Some students are carrying papers stuffed into their folders and backpacks that were given out
earlier this month.

Please make sure that their homework is done and turned in every day.
Thanks--
Early Release on Friday, August 30th . Students will be released at 1:00
p.m.
NO SCHOOL on Mon, September 2nd – Labor Day
After hours/Aftercare phone # (480)793-2979 (3:30-5:30 p.m. Mon.-Fri.)
Staff resumes are available in the office.

Important Dates:

August
30th – Early Release 1:00 p.m.
September
2nd – No School – Labor Day (office will be closed)
13th – 1st Quarter Progress Reports sent home
October
4th – Early Release 1:00 p.m.
7th – 11th - Fall Break – No School- (Office will be closed)

Thank you!



Diane Boardman
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